
Dear Valued Customer:

As part of our on-going product lifecycle management process, we have identified the following product
that will be transitioned to an “End-of-Life” status. This decision was based on our review of historical unit
shipment volume and product revenue performance. The product identified for inclusion into our End of
Life Status is the following Line Card Access Switch.

• CPC7581BB Line Card Access Switch

There will be no last time buy program for this device.

IXYS IC Division recommends reviewing the CPC7591BB Line Card Access Switch as a drop in
replacement. We recommend referencing the data sheet for the minor differences. Please contact IXYS
IC Division applications engineering for technical assistance.

If you have any questions concerning this End-of-Life notification, please contact your IXYS IC Division
representative.

Regards,
Steve Andrezyk
Director of Marketing


